
The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection is currently developing 
amendments to the Freshwater Wetland Protection Act Rules.   As a stakeholder with 
interest regarding this rule, you are cordially invited to attend a meeting to discuss the 
possible changes.  The meeting will be held in the Public Hearing Room, 401 East State 
Street, Trenton, NJ 08625 on March 1, 2011 at 9am.  The proposed agenda for the 
meeting will include a brief introduction to the topic followed by an open discussion on 
issues related to the rules.  The Department is asking that you come prepared with three 
or four issues of concern regarding the above regulations. 
 
This is not a public hearing, so no minutes of this meeting will be generated, beyond a 
record of those attending. Comments will continue to be solicited for a two week period 
following the meeting however there will be no formal comment and response document 
prepared.   
 
If you plan on attending this meeting, please contact Jill Aspinwall of my staff at 
jill.aspinwall@dep.state.nj.us or 609-984-9736. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert B. Piel, Jr., Acting Director 
Office of Policy Implementation & Watershed Management 
 
 


